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Dear Valued Midori Customer  

 

 
 

 

 

Notice of price revision 
 

 

 

 Due to the recent increase in raw material costs and the fluctuations in foreign exchange 

rates, the manufacturing environment of our product has been drastically changed. 

 

We will be increasing prices on all our product lines, including the existing backlog, the details of the 

price increase will be announced separately in July 2022. 

 

We will continue our endeavor to improve the quality and stable supply of our products. 

 

Thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Sincerely 

MIDORI PRECISIONS CO., LTD. 

June 21, 2022 

 

 


